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Latest complaints report published

The PCC has today published its latest biannual report, which draws together the details of all 
resolved and adjudicated complaints during the period October 2008 - March 2009.

The report is available to read online here. To request a hard copy, please contact Catherine Speller 
on Catherine.speller:(S>pcc.org.uk.
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